 OUR LADY OF LOURDES SCHOOL
            
             Dear Parents of Incoming Students in Grade 4 (Grade 3 this past year) as of  
             September 2022,
                  In addition to the summer packets prepared for your child in ELA and Math, all students 
             in Grades 4 will continue to focus on the target areas of ELA and Math by working on
             Edgenuity three (3) times a week during a six (6) week period in the summer beginning 
             June 27.
      Edgenuity Assignment:  Each student should complete 1 hour of activities in ELA and 1 hour in Math per week for six weeks.  Each activity is approximately 20 minutes in length and can be completed during the day.
 
     Please make certain your children know that the work on Edgenuity is very important.    Continuing learning during the summer is imperative as students move on to the next grade in September.  We cannot afford for students to have the usual “summer slide” when they lose a large percentage of the intellectual skills they have accrued during the school year.  In addition, the interrupted education caused by the pandemic impeded the progress of many students to one degree or another.
     
    We need parental support to ensure that all students are completing this important work.  

     Students who can do more than 1hour in ELA and more than 1 hour of Math weekly and/or can do Edgenuity for more than 6 weeks are encouraged to do so.  Research has shown that students who consistently work on Edgenuity have higher MAP scores. 

     Students who do not have an electronic device may borrow one from the school for the purposes of Edgenuity.  Please call the main office. 

     Please email mangeles@ollnyc.org and cc: skaszynski@ollnyc.org with questions or problems. Thank you.

Regards,
Ms. Kaszynski, Principal
  
